
Athletic Advisory Committee Meeting 
 
Tuesday January 18, 2005  
11:00 AM FLITE 438 
 
Present:  Paula Hagstrom, Ana Davila-Howard, David Scott, Carma Burcham, Robert Krueger 
 
Bob Krueger, Chair called the meeting to order at 11:06 AM  
 
Previous Minutes 
 
As there was not a quorum in attendance, the minutes from the last meeting were tabled.  There 
was one correction noted that the national graduation rate should read 49 not 41.  
 
Reports 
 
Bob Krueger 
 

Bob mentioned that he visited the Senate meeting in December.  The CV booklets were 
distributed at the Senate meeting as well.  He spoke on the graduation rates of the athletes at 
Ferris.  It appears that the VPAA might be urging each college to develop their own excused 
policy.  We will investigate this fact.  
 
Kevin Brandalik, the men’s tennis coach has announced his resignations.  Dave Ramos will 
be the interim coach until a successor is found. 
 

New Business 
• Carma mentioned that she is in touch with a large number of parents of potential athletes 

and would like to give out the names of people on the AAC to the parents if they have a 
question from that academic area.  Those present agreed to this.   

 
Old Business 

• None 
 
Next meeting on Feb. 8 at 11 in FLITE 438.  Keep March 29 open for meeting as March 
meeting falls during Spring Break.  More to follow on that meeting 
  
 
 
 
 
 
There being no further business, the committee adjourned at 
 
11:35 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
David Scott 
FLITE 
 
 


